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Dear President, 

The Commission would like to thank the Senat for its Opinion concerning the Green Paper 
Preparing for a Fully Converged Audiovisual World: Growth, Creation and Values 
{COM(2013) 231}. 

The Commission takes note of the detailed responses to the questions contained in the Green 
Paper based on the Senat's analysis of the on-going transformation of the audiovisual media 
landscape. 

The Commission will assess all feedback to this consultation and, on the basis of the 
contributions, will give the appropriate follow up to the Green Paper and take a decision 
about next steps. 

The Commission looks forward to continuing the political dialogue in the future. 

Yours faithfully, 

Maroš Šefčovič 
Vice-President 
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ANTONESCU 
President of the Senat 
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